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The Westminster City Council Regeneration team continues to be available 
to support and provide information about the Regeneration Project. 

Feel free to contact us at eburybridge@westminster.gov.uk
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Celebrate Summer 
with Ebury featuring:
Carly’s Angels
Bangladeshi Welfare Trust
Energy Garden

Pimlico Toy Library
St Vincent’s Family Project

Take part in an Ebury Summer Programme!
Get involved in exciting events coming up at Ebury this summer holidays! Carly’s Angels and the Bangladeshi 

Welfare Trust will be delivering a series of activities from July. Stay tuned for further summer activities from 
the Ebury team, Energy Garden, Pimlico Toy Library and St Vincent’s Family project. This will span from day trips, 
educational activities, gardening and building projects, sensory playing, music workshops and much more!

Ebury Bridge Estate residents will have priority for the events, but we also look forward to welcoming the 
local community to enjoy a great combination of activities and experiences. Read more on page 2.

mailto:eburybridge%40westminster.gov.uk?subject=
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Carly’s Angels  
Taster session –  
A cracking success!  
Carly ran an early June taster session, ahead of 

her summer programme. A special moment 
included children watching and learning about the 
chick hatching process and decorating eggshells. 

Find out what Greens 
Pharmacy can offer you  
Greens Pharmacy is at Bucknill House, 29-31 Ebury 

Bridge Road, SW1W 8QX. Find out more about 
the services and initiatives they are providing at:

www.facebook.com/people/Greens-
Pharmacy/61559712990040 

www.instagram.com/greens_pharmacy

Register your interest in free  
activities this summer!  
Carly’s Summer Fest is being run by 

Ebury Edge’s very own nursery! 

Over six days in July and August, join Carly’s 
educational and fun activities suitable for ages 4 to 11. 
With volunteering opportunities for teenagers too. 
Places are limited, so make sure you contact Carly at 
carlys_angels@yahoo.com to book your place!

Bangladeshi Welfare Trust is organising a free trip to 
Legoland for local families on 13 August. Tickets are limited, 
with households of the Ebury Bridge Estate prioritised.  
To book your place first contact info@wbwt.org  
or call 07359424106 who will confirm further 
details with you, in order to register your tickets.

Both activities are funded by the Ebury Bridge Community 
Chest, delivered in partnership with the Ebury contractor 
Bouygues, to support social value activities for local residents.

Chirp 
Chirp

https://www.facebook.com/people/Greens-Pharmacy/61559712990040/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Greens-Pharmacy/61559712990040/
https://www.instagram.com/greens_pharmacy/
mailto:carlys_angels%40yahoo.com?subject=
mailto:info%40wbwt.org?subject=


EBURY LIFE� 3

Ebury Edge current activities –  
Community Space 
CITIZENS ADVICE BUREAU 
(Second Tuesday of the month) from 9am to 12 noon.

CARLY’S ANGELS NURSERY  
Every Wednesday and Thursday, 8am to 4pm 
Two spaces available, we offer FREE funded placements. 
Please email carlys_angels@yahoo.com

For more information or to book the Community Space 
please email ebury@meanwhilespace.com  
Follow @EburyEdge on Instagram for updates  
on events and promotions.

TANGO CLASSES 
Every Thursday, from 7.30pm to 9.30pm

AVAILABLE FOR KIDS’ PARTIES 
Every Saturday

MONTHLY RESIDENT DROP-IN 
Every first Tuesday of the Month.  
Speak to the team and find out the  
latest about the regeneration.  
4pm to 5.45pm

Meet Meron from Hone Books Galore   
Meron recently moved to the Ebury Edge’s incubator 

space. They have a great selection of children’s books 
new and second hand, and a creative fitout, including a piano! 

Hone Books Galore are a sustainable, new, 
and pre-loved children’s bookstore. 

Meron said: “We sell most of our fiction for all primary 
pupils in uniform starting from 50p, £1, £2, no more than 
£3, we sell, swap, we also giveaway if needed. Our 
ethos is to encourage more reading of paper books 
to minimise screen time, inclusivity, recycling and 
love for reading. Visit and come along for a chat!” 

Opening times are Monday to Friday: 10am to 6pm 
and Saturday 9am to 7pm.

Ebury Edge  
hoarding works  
We last notified you about the changes that needed 

to be applied to hoarding line in Ebury Edge. 

The hoarding dividing Phase 1 and Ebury Edge courtyard 
has been moved by a meter towards the courtyard. 
This was to host the fire hydrants into Phase 1. 

You will notice that a gate is also been installed, 
this will allow residents to pop by the office or 
attend housing team surgeries, once the team 
moves into one of Ebury Edge’s units. 

We will give you more information on opening times 
and where to find them once closer to the date. 

DONERAILE HOUSE HOARDING WORKS 
Our main contractor, Bouygues UK, will be carrying 
out upcoming hoarding works near Doneraile 
House. These will last for approximately three 
weeks and will start towards the end of June. 
BYUK will display a construction bulletin onsite 
with all the relevant information and contacts. 

Energy Garden – 
Weekly community 
gardening sessions  
Join us for our weekly community gardening sessions! 

Wednesdays 4pm to 6pm in Ebury Edge courtyard. 

Tasks include: seeding, planting, weeding, watering 
and harvesting. All are welcome, tools are provided, 
no previous gardening experience is necessary. 



WCC Ebury  
Edge Office 

0800 011 3467

eburybridge@
westminster.gov.uk

eburybridge.org

facebook.com/
eburybridgerenewal

Studio 7 (First 
Floor, Green Unit)

Westminster 
City Council

westminster.gov.uk

Communities First

0300 365 7150

enquiries@ 
communitiesfirst.
uk.com

You can unsubscribe 
from this newsletter by 
emailing eburybridge@ 
westminster.gov.uk 
quoting your address.
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Residents’ information event
FOR TENANTS
You will shortly receive a letter 
from the council’s re-housing team 
regarding the next steps in the moving 
process. We will also be holding two 
sessions for Tenants at Ebury Edge 
community space on Monday 8 July. 

Session 1: between 4pm and 5pm, 
Session 2: between 6pm and 7pm.

The council including re-housing 
colleagues, will be on hand to 
answer any queries you may have 
regarding your return to Ebury. 

Both sessions are the same and 
you may attend one or the other 
session to allow all residents to have 
enough time for their queries.

FOR LEASEHOLDERS
We are currently writing to each resident 
leaseholder who has indicated a return to 
phase one about their next steps in the 
moving process. 

For all resident leaseholders who have 
indicated a return to phase 2, you can keep in 
touch with the team by visiting our site office 
or attending our monthly resident drop ins.

Phase 1 construction update 
BUILDING 7 

•	Superstructure is completed

•	Façade ongoing with four 
levels completed 

•	Internal fit out is ongoing

Internal fit-out

•	Kitchens are being installed on level 2 

•	Timber floors are being 
installed on level 2

Roof 

•	Roof works are progressing 
including landing plant 

•	Building maintenance units are 
both installed and are currently 
being commissioned

BUILDING 8

•	Superstructure is complete 

•	Internal fit out ongoing

Internal fit-out 

•	Apartments, corridors – working 
from top floors down 

Roof 
•	Building maintenance units installed 

and commissioning ongoing

BYUK’S WEBPAGE  
You can find the latest 
information about the 
project on BYUK’s 
webpage by scanning 
the QR code or visit 
our news page on 
eburybridge.org

Independent Advice 
on Regeneration 
for Ebury Bridge 
residents (ITLA)

Communities First 
is the Independent 
Resident Advisor for 
Ebury Bridge, providing 
free independent and 
confidential advice to 
tenants and leaseholders 
on the implications of 
regeneration plans 
on your estate. 

Please feel free to contact 
Louis at 0300 365 7150  
or email ebury@
communitiesfirst.uk.com

Your questions 
BYUK
You can contact the Resident Liaison Officer (RLO), Kathryn 
Ridyard, Monday to Friday at kathryn.ridyard@bouygues-uk.
com, eburybridge.enquiries@bouygues-uk.com or 07788 922170.

Don’t 
hesitate to 

contact  
her

Looking for free events this summer  

Inside out is back this year! 
We have partnered with 

some brilliant organisations 
to bring the arts outdoors for 
everyone this summer. Join a 
walking tour, watch a dance 
performance, or visit The 
National Gallery this summer. 

All of these events are free 
to attend so everyone can 
discover more about the  
arts this summer. Find out 
what’s on and book an event 
for free today.  
www.westminster.
gov.uk/inside-out

https://eburybridge.org/
mailto:ebury%40communitiesfirst.uk.com?subject=
mailto:ebury%40communitiesfirst.uk.com?subject=
https://www.westminster.gov.uk/leisure-libraries-and-community/arts-and-culture/experience-inside-out-westminsters-free-outdoor-arts-festival
https://www.westminster.gov.uk/leisure-libraries-and-community/arts-and-culture/experience-inside-out-westminsters-free-outdoor-arts-festival

